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Comments: The Forest Service must phase out ANICLA cabins in Wilderness Alaska and leave its policy

unchanged of restrictions from these permits including the number of times a permit for ANILCA cabin may be

reissued or who may be listed on that permit.  For Wilderness, these changes could mean generations upon

generations of persisting structures.

Do not revise the Forest Service Handbook to update ANILCA cabins.


